
 
Good afternoon Mr. Chrysostome, 
 
Just recently we had an internal meeting to evaluate our progress and achievements 
with regards to minority and small business participation within our clients and projects 
and of course The School District of Palm Beach County came up as part of our 
conversation. 
 
First of all I wanted to thank you and your team on behalf of LEGO Construction for 
being a key factor in helping LEGO Construction succeed together with our SBE and 
M/WBE partners in all our projects with the District. 
 
Together LEGO Construction has been able to help several SBE and M/WBE grow their 
businesses and train their staff in all aspects of construction and project management 
processes, including safety and quality control. 
 
Thanks to the help of your team from the Office of Diversity in Business Practices we 
have been able to support ano help develop the following SBE and M/WBE businesses: 
I.Q. Constructions, Origins Consulting, Sleiman Construction, Cami-Axle Construction 
and Con-Build. 
 
Please let us know how we can further help the Office of Diversity in Business Practices 
in promoting and encouraging other small and minority businesses to participate in this 
successful program. 
 
 
Thank you once again for granting us the opportunity to work with the School District of 
Palm Beach County, 
 
Miguel Guerrero |  Vice President Preconstruction 
Cell: 786.385.0934 | Office: 305.381.8421 | Fax: 305.857.9916 

1011 Sunnybrook Rd. Suite #905, Miami, FL 33136 

 
DUNS#: 825708287 – CAGE#: 54Y11 
UEID#: W5E4GGV7EWN5 
HUBZone Certification by SBA 
Click Here to View LEGO Construction Co. Certifications. 
  
Connect with LEGO Construction Co.  
Linkedin   |   Facebook   |  Twitter  |   LEGOCC.COM   
 

 
 

http://www.legocc.com/#!certification-licenses-/c1fgw
http://www.linkedin.com/company/lego-construction-co
http://www.facebook.com/pages/LEGO-Construction-Co/481072385256228?ref=stream
https://twitter.com/Lego_CC
http://legocc.com/

